
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Anthony Harris   
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2024 12:36 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to: S62A/2024/0040; Address: Promenade House Clifton Down Bristol BS8 3NE 
 
[You don't often get email from  

 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I live in a nearby road and have become aware of the above planning application and must voice my 
strenuous objections to it. 
 
Clifton Down with its beautiful trees and magnificent Victorian Villas is perhaps one of the most 
attractive roads in Bristol. It is not surprising that the Mansion House is located along this 
exceptional avenue and has itself only permission for “indoor” events. 
 
Not only would this proposal be entirely inappropriate to this locality it would also set a precedent 
for further disruption. 
 
In addition and in some sense more explicitly, the “venue” would only add to the extreme difficulty 
of parking and, even more importantly, create significant noise pollution in this predominantly 
residential area. 
 
Please accept these objections. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
A B Harris 
 




